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May 9, 2023 
 
Graham Steele 
Information and Privacy Commissioner 
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut 
PO Box 1000, Station 270 
Iqaluit, Nunavut, X0A 0H0 
Email: admin@atipp-nu.ca 
 
RE: Review Report 23-238-RR 
       IPC file: 23-112 
       Our file: 1029-30-DH2060 
 
Dear Commissioner Steele,  
 
Thank you for your Review Report 23-238 (your file 23-112) and letter dated March 17, 
2023, for ATIPP request 1029-20-DH2060 regarding a privacy breach. 

I have reviewed the Report and its findings and support the recommendations. An 
apology letter will be sent shortly to the applicant, and there will be information shared 
with staff about current practices and upcoming training.  

We will follow your recommendations and continue to be diligent in our efforts to ensure 
that we are meeting our obligations under ATIPPA. 

Thank you for your review. 

Matna, 

 
Hon. John Main 
Minister of Health 
 
cc:  Megan Hunt, Deputy Minister of Health 

Patrick Lo, HIU Privacy Consultant 
Chris Mac Neil, Interim ATIPP Coordinator 

ᒥᓂᔅᑕ ᐋᓐᓂᐊᖃᕐᓇᖏᑦᑐᓕᕆᔨᒃᑯᓐᓄᑦ 
Minister of Health 

Ministaat Aanniaqtailinirmut 
Ministre de la Santé 
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